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GLEN ROCK
Public Schools

June 2, 2021

Dear Glen Rock Families,

Congratulations: Have joy to spread, email demeuldera@glenrocknj.org.

Middle and High School:

e High School Art Show, Wednesday June 9 from 6 - 8 PM.

e Attention 8th Grade writers and artists! Create a positive video, artwork, or written entry to
uplift and inspire people to be #Upstanders for a chance to be featured on the Tyler Clementi
Foundation's social media platforms and win cool prizes! For more information, visit

upstandertcf.com. Enter by June 14th.

e The winner of the May “Hit the Books” trivia contest is 8th grader, Ronan Dunn.
Congratulations! This was the last “Hit the Books” contest of the year. Look for more “Hit the
Books” trivia contests next year!

Elementary School:

e Before and After Care Registration for 21- 22 for Grades K - 5 in all elementary schools will
be open Thursday, June 3 at 9 AM. Registration fee of $50 is waived only through June 30, 2021.
Any questions? Call 201-389-5011 or email demeuldera@glenrocknj.org
Happenings at Coleman School: Grade 2, Mrs. Di Lisio and Mrs. Lawson: In writing,
their students are currently working on a science-related research project on an ocean
animal of their choice. They have been busy reading, taking notes and organizing their
Google slide shows. The students are excited to share their slideshows with the class and
their families soon. // Ms. Cathy Mitchell's class did a "Mystery State" activity where she
zoomed with a classroom in another state. Every student from each class posed a
question to their out-of-state friends which could hopefully help them to identify the state.
Topics included food, landforms, weather and daily activities. While the students were
given the answers, they used a variety of maps to help with their guesses. This was a
great example of interactive learning and expanding the classroom walls!

Glen Rock Community School:
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e Hiring High School Students: The Glen Rock Community School is hiring rising Juniors and
Seniors to work in After Care in the fall. Work with children in grades K - 5. Applications can be
found at the Community School office or here https://tinyurl.com/ns7vft33. Drop off your
applications at the Community School office or email demeuldera@aglenrocknj.org.

e SUMMER CAMPS JUST ADDED:

- Just added! Second session of Kindergarten Ready Camp, Rising Kindergarten students, August
2 -6 from1 pm-4pm.

- Just added! Junior Tennis Camp, July 19 - 23 from 1:30 pm - 3:30 pm, Rising Pre-K, K and 1st
grade.

- Busy Bee Camp - Available spots for half day traditional camp with sports, art, science and more
fun! Just announced Fun Fridays at Busy Bee Camp: Every Friday campers will have water play,
popsicles and a pizza party. July 19 - 23 Full, July 12 - 16 (4 spots left), other weeks are open

- Middle School Success and Study Skills Essentials Camps will now be in person.

Register: https://reqister.communitypass.net/glenrock // To view all camp information:
http://www.grcsonline.com/summer/camp _descriptions

Sincerely,
Allison De Meulder

Director of Communications
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